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There is no Rotary Club of Edina 
regular meeting July 3 due to the 

Fourth of July holiday. The next meeting 
is Thursday, July 10. Have a safe and 

wonderful Independence Day celebration! 

An heirloom clock donated by the Edina Rotary Foundation 
was installed Friday, June 27, at Centennial Lakes Park in 
Edina. It was a gift to the city in honor of the community's 
125th anniversary. The clock was made by the Verdin 
Company of Cincinnati, Ohio. 
 

Upcoming Events and Schedule 
 
July 3 No regular Rotary Club of Edina meeting 

due to the Fourth of July holiday 
 
July 24 Prospective member meeting, Edina 

Country Club, 12:15 to 1:30 p.m., 
Rotarians are encouraged to bring 
someone who is interested in learning 
more about our Club 

 
July 30 EMRC 23rd Annual Golf 

Tournament, Braemar Golf Course, 
11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. registration, 1 
p.m. shotgun start, 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. beer 
and wine reception, event supports the 
Edina Morningside Rotary Foundation 
grant recipients, visit www.emrc.org for 
more information and to register. 

 
Blue is for special Rotary Club of Edina events. 

Purple is for District 5950 events. 
Orange is for Rotary International events. 

 

July 10, 2014 Meeting Assignments 
 
Greeters Tom Bach, David Clynes, & 

Scott Tankenoff 
Program Chair  Heather Hansen 
Front Desk  Kip Peterson 
Invocation  Nate Whittier 
Guest Introduction Dave Hatzung 
Barker   John Buttolph 
Thank the Speaker Scott Neal 
 

Program: Andrew Zimmern, a Twin Cities resident, and 
world famous chef, food writer, and TV personality 
 

The gift  
of time 
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Rotary Year 2014–2015 — Officers and Board of Directors 

 President Jeff Ohe President-Elect Jennifer Bennerotte Past President Steve Slyce  Treasurer Ann Platt  
 Secretary San Asato Club Service Barbara Born  Public Relations Doug Johnson The Rotary Foundation Will Steinke 
 Membership (Recruitment) Josh Sprague Membership (Retention) Michael Stanzak Youth Service Heather Hansen International Service Gary Pedersen 
  Community Service (Grants) Michael Kallas Community Service (Projects) Mary Swendsen  
 

The Rotary Club of Edina family picnic was held 
Wednesday, June 25, at the Hughes Pavilion at 
Centennial Lakes Park. Some Rotarians were good 
sports and took their turn in the dunk tank, including 
incoming President Jeff Ohe (above) and Michael 
Stanzak (top left), who helped organize the picnic. 
Rotarians and their families enjoyed picnic food with 
their fun, including face painting and balloon animals 
for the kids, and park amenities for all ages. 
 

Proposed for Membership 
 
The Rotary Club of Edina’s Board of Directors recently 
approved the applicant below for membership: 
 
Name: Yevgeniy (Eugene) Drozdov 
Classification: Residential Mortgage Banker 
Sponsor: Mary Hustad 
 
Written objections to the application must be submitted 
before 4:30 p.m. Wednesday, July 9, to Rotary Club of Edina, 
4801 W. 50th St., Edina, MN 55424. 

Fun times at the annual Rotary 
Club of Edina family picnic! 

 

Face painting, balloon animals and a dunk tank! ‘Ohe’ my! 

Like Rotary on Facebook, Twitter 
 
Want to see more photos from the Rotary Club of Edina picnic? Visit 
www.facebook.com/EdinaRotary the Rotary Club of Edina 
Facebook page and give it a “Like”! Our Facebook page is a great way 
to keep up on Club news, as well as share Rotary items with your 
Facebook friends. We want as many people as possible to see what 
good work our Club is up to.  
And while you are on Facebook, visit Rotary District 5950’s 
Facebook page (www.facebook.com/Rotary5950) and “Like” them to 
receive regular posts from the District as well.  
You can also follow our Club of Edina on Twitter at @EdinaRotary.  
 


